
 

    
  
  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                                       

                      

 

                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

June Newsletter  

Shalom Parents! 
  

Save the date: 
 
June 19th – End of year 
celebration/ last day of 
school at 9 am 
 
June 24th – Summer camp 
begins 
 

 
We cannot believe this is the last newsletter of the 
year. We were lucky enough to be there as your 
children reached many milestones throughout the 
year, and even helped ease them through their 
seperation anxiety. We are so happy to see how 
much they all have grown this year and are very 
excited to see how big they will become next year. 
Have a fun and safe summer! 
 
See you next year, 
Morahs Chaya & Paola 

 

 

  

 We had such a great time celebrating our 
fathers at ‘Donuts for Dad’. The children 
enjoyed the company of their family in the 
classroom as they decorated donuts, gave 
their dads their special ties and spent time 
together. The children especially loved the 
video presented to their dads. 

We learned about the different Brachot 
(blessings) that we make on food. We 
practiced saying Brachot and sorting foods 
into the proper Brachot category.  We 
watched an amusing Brachot puppet show 
video and colored a Brachot coloring book.  
 
We also learned about the Mitzvah of 
respecting our parents. We discussed all the 
nice things that our parents do for us and the 
different ways we can show our appreciation.  
We took turns dressing up like mommy or 
daddy so that our friends can practice 
listening right away and talking respectfully. 
 
Bracha (Blessing) Song: 
Wait, Wait, Wait, Wait, Wait, Wait 
Wait everybody, before you eat or drink 
Make a Bracha loudly 
Pronounce it carefully 
Say it loud, say it clear, every time 
So I can answer with Amen and you can 
answer mine 
So I can answer with Amen and you can 
answer mine 
 
Honoring Parents Song: 
Let's play a Mitzvah game 
It's all about ‘Kibbud Av Va'em’ (honoring your 
parents) 
You can run or jump or hop  
But when your parents call you, you stop 
You've got to follow a simple rule 
Always make your parents so proud of you 

Circle time  
During circle time, the children reviewed the 
alphabet, colors and shapes. The children are 
beginning to identify numbers 11 through 15 
in a mixed up order! We are so happy to see 
most of the children overcoming this new 
milestone! 
  
 


